Association of University and College Employees

September 9, 1977

Electric Alexander to the to

No. of the last of the last

Ms. Rose Wardell

Downsview, Ontario
M3J 1L4

Dear Rose,

You are eligible for retroactive pay due to the \$54 across-the-board wage increase that the new contract brought in. To receive this amount, you must request in writing to the Employee Relations Department, UBC.

There is, unfortunately, no way that you can get any of the AIB deductions back unless you paid back more than you owed. Unless you were deducted the total amount owed on your last paycheque, you may also find that your retroactive pay will be minus the AIB rollback.

Employee Relations has informed us that it will most likely be the October 31st paycheque that contains our retroactive pay.

Sincerely,

Jan Hickory out

Jay Hirabayashi Union Organizer AUCE Local 1